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An upgrade to the Hillrom Nurse Call system is scheduled for Tuesday,13 December, starting at 8am. Including verification testing, it is expected to last throughout the entire day. Tap bells will be distributed to all areas served by the Hillrom nurse call system at the Nursing stations on Monday the 12th. We will collect them  as soon as possible after the verification portion of the upgrade is completed.

Any questions please contact Dan Koch, Electronics Supervisor, 4-7358;  Bob Giacobbi-315-877-4635 ;  Larry Blanchard-Associated Director for Utilities, 4-7371(315-640-9053



